
 

 

 

 

 

Webster University’s Department of Dance Presents  
Temporary Beings,  

A Bachelor of Fine Arts Choreographic Concert 
 

Webster University’s Leigh Gerdine College of Fine Arts Department of Dance 
presents Temporary Beings. The concert showcases original choreography of 
senior BFA candidates Stephanie Borcherding, Alyssa Perez, Josiah 
Gundersen, and Rachel Tegtmeier. Temporary Beings runs November 8th and 
9th at 7:30 p.m., as well as November 10th at 2:00 p.m. The performance is 
located in Webster’s Stage III, the lower level of Webster Hall, 470 E. 
Lockwood Ave. The concert is free and open to the public, however, donations 
are accepted. 
 

For further information, call the Fine Arts Hotline at 314-968-7128. For more 
information on the Department of Dance: call 314-246-7747, email 
dance@webster.edu, or visit the department website at 
www.webster.edu/dance. 
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